
WHEN WHAT 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 

North Tustin 
Concrete Maintenance 

(Sidewalks, Curbs and Gutters) 

Anticipated Construction Duration 

March 8, 2021 — April 16, 2021 

Working Hours 

Monday — Friday, 7:00 a.m. — 5:00 p.m.  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change due to 

weather and other factors.  

Residents and businesses may experience an increase in construction-

related noise during working hours.  

OC Public Works will complete a concrete maintenance project on various streets within mid and 

southern portions of North Tustin. Work includes the replacement of sidewalk, curbs and gutters. 

Depending on the location of work, partial lane closures and sidewalk detours may be required.  

Roads will remain open at all times during 

construction. Residents should plan for possible 

delays when travelling through the project area 

during working hours.  

Please follow guidance posted on construction 

signage and directions from flag personnel near the 

construction area.  

CONTACT  

INFO 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

To receive email updates from OC Public Works, email us at ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

WHERE 

Mario Garcia  (714) 599-0681  

Dianne Hernandez  (657) 307-9592 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 
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